Viking Longships Project

First Week of School

During the first week of school there will be a general lecture on the requirements of the program and a brief discussion of the VLP. Students are reminded that all work must be typed.

Any student who is in the class, without an interview, must set up the interview before being accepted into the course. 

Hel Month will be discussed with the new students and preparation for Hel Month begins immediately. 

The new crewmembers are asked to get a three-ringed binder and plastic storage pages so they can present their work in a professional manner. 

The upper classman must update their portfolio for the coming year. 

The upper classman must map out and present their plans for the first month, Hel Month, and present it to the instructor. This should be in written form followed by an oral presentation to allow questions from the instructor.

Hel Month lasts for one month. The students are given work that examines a complete cross section of Viking culture. All work must be typed! 

The Hel Month work consists of both class work that must be worked on during class time and homework, which will be completed at home. All work is to be handed in to the instructor the next class. The cycle of class work and homework will continue until all of the Hel Month work is completed. If work is not handed in the student is given a 0 on the missed assignments, but they must still make up all work before they can graduate from Hel Month and begin working on their specialized fields.

